
Second announcement! 

Dear colleagues! 

    We remind you of the International Conference “Branching Processes and Their 

Applications” which will be held in Tashkent and Samarkand (Uzbekistan), 

September 18-22,2023. 

    The purpose of this Conference is to strengthen scientific ties between scientists, 

specialists, graduate students and students from different countries conducting 

research in the field of branching processes and their applications, to discuss 

important results recently obtained in this area, and to identify tasks for the future 

research. 

    Detailed information about the conference can be found on the Conference 

website http://bpconf-tashkent2023.uz 

    We draw your attention to the information about the recommended hotels located 

near (10-20 minutes walk) the Institute of Mathematics, where the first part of the 

conference will be held. You can find this information on the website.  

    The Institute of Mathematics of the Academy of Sciences of Uzbekistan is located 

close to the metro station “Beruniy” and the National University of Uzbekistan, next 

to the Ministry of Higher Education, Science and Innovation. We would like to 

emphasize that the time of our conference (September) coincides with a high tourist 

season in Uzbekistan. 

For this reason, we recommend booking a hotel in Tashkent much in advance. 

You can get a detailed information about hotels in Tashkent via booking.com.  

    All races associated with accommodation, meals and excursions in the city of Sa-

markand, the organizing committee takes over. Conference participants should only 

have tickets for the train route Tashkent-Samarkand - Tashkent. 

 

Welcome to our Conference! 

See you in Tashkent! 

Organizing Committee 
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